Year 4 Newsletter



We are very excited to be starting our new project, which is called 'Invasion'. This project teaches children about life in Britain after the Roman withdrawal. Children will learn



about Anglo-Saxon and Viking invasions up to the Norman Conquest.

Most of our learning throughout this term is going to be linked in some way to this interesting history project.

Carriculum

For English, you're going to continue to write in The Write Stuff way, basing writing on 'Feast' and 'Digestion based on gut garden', amongst other pieces! Our Guided Reading sessions will also be based around linked books wherever possible. In Science, you will learn about the human digestive system. You'll explore the main parts, starting with the mouth and teeth, identifying teeth types and their functions. Also, you link this learning to animals' diets and construct food chains to show the flow of energy. Our second Science project, you'll about sound and how sounds are made and travel as vibrations through a medium to the ear. You will learn about pitch and volume and find out how both can be changed. In Art, you'll be about weaving and how it has developed over time, including the materials and techniques required to create woven patterns and products.

Maths

In Maths, the areas we are covering are place value, addition & subtraction, length & perimeter and multiplication & division.

PE

We are going to have two PE sessions each week. One will be swimming on a Monday and the other will be on Tuesday for Puffins and Mallards and Friday for Red Kites! Please come into school in your PE kit on these days - plain white round neck T-shirt, black/navy shorts, black/navy jogging bottoms & trainers. With earrings taken out or covered up!

Homework

Spellings are now available on Spelling Shed. Please encourage your child to practise these on a regular basis. There is also some time tables practise on TTRockstars. You should have received log-ins for both of these sent home with children this week.

We are looking forward to our first term together in year 4.

Mrs Parker, Miss Barton and Miss Smith